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I would like to register my absolute opposition to the CAPO program. As currently written, it is
placing an unfair and onerous burden on small scale livestock operations. This will impact local
food production and, in an increasingly challenging and fragile world, it will add unnecessarily to
food insecurity within our communities. This constant push for the regulation of every aspect of
people's lives is not what America is supposed to stand for.

Please reconsider. Encourage participation in the voluntary programs and you are bound to get
better results and happier communities.


